
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 3,  
 
We are very excited to welcome pupils to our Christmas Story Sleepover in School. 
 
Here are a few key reminders 
- Pupils to be collected at the end of the school day and return home for tea. 
- Pupils to arrive back at school at 6.30pm in their pajamas. 
- Pupils will have breakfast at school and be collected from the main office entrance at 8.00am on Saturday.  
 
What to bring 
- A pillow 
- Duvet/sleeping bag 
- Toothbrush/toothpaste 
- Clothes for Saturday 
- Medication, including inhalers (forms must be completed prior to the event) 
- Children can bring a soft toy 
 
Please note that pupils are not to bring any electronic devices or food/drink items.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Brook, Miss Crowcroft, Mr Campbell and Miss Patterson 


